
Tree Committee meeting -   June 10, 2024 

Present – John Lockard, Jeffrey Kirkbride, Roland Forrester, Ruth Phillips Melissa Sapp, Carl and Cindy 
Lohrbach   

Old business –  

--The Tree at 315 Main Street   address sidewalk issue (Travis Stoudinger) -   

-The need to address the tree at Mary Fraley’s house to take it down. And also call Beeker’s Tree Service to 
have him grind the 11 tree stumps down. We recommend we use Lake Erie for taking down the one tree. 

-  We are still looking for a trailer or wagon to hold the new 250-gallon water tanks that we received. This 
wagon needs to be able to carry three 1000 pounds. The water weight is about 8.34 number gallons times 
250 which equals£2100. A trailer was visited in the city of Curtice Ohio. 

_ - We finished the paperwork to bring to Bethlehem Lutheran Church for the future planting at the top of 
the south side of the valley, the north side of their parking lot we will be meeting on June 20th with 
Bethlehem Church Council. John and Jeffrey are going to this meeting. 

-  We are waiting for Stephanie Miller to come here to revisit the tree ordinance for the village. 
 

New business –   

-  Get the tree in front of Ruth Philipps house (Locust Tree) trimmed. 
- Joe Hirzel Jr wants to talk about blocking unsightly equipment along the Walking Trail near Reese 

road Bldg. 

Next meetings will be at 7 pm July 15    2024 

 

 

 

 


